
Rules Committee, 

I believe every single person who casts a vote should be counted. It is said that it is important for 

people to vote. If it's so important then why isn't every vote counted individually. Thats what my vote 

is for. 

christine bond  
chrissyh1121@gmail.com  
200 Lewis ave. #57  
Grants Pass, Oregon 97527 
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